
From: Jim Starks [mailto:jim@cityofelma.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 10:02 AM 
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) 
Cc: steve@cityofelma.com; diana@cityofelma.com; 'Daniel Glenn' 
Subject: PSAP Crossing petitions 
 
Kathy, 
 
In reviewing the petitions submitted by PSAP RR it occurred to me that the 17th St. crossing here in Elma 
is actually under Grays Harbor County ownership. The City Limits is approximately 25 ft. south of the rail. 
Please direct the closure petition to the County Engineer, Mr. Russ Esses, at G.H. Co. (360)249-5579. 
 
Any comments we may receive from the residents in this area will be forwarded to you. 
 
Jim Starks – Elma Public Works  
 


